
 

 

SCDOT 
NOTICE TO POTENTIAL PROPOSERS   

I-95 OVER LAKE MARION - DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT 
 

SCDOT will hold an open-forum meeting on September 26, 2024 at 11:00 am with prospective proposers interested 
in submitting responses to the upcoming Request for Qualifications for the I-95 over Lake Marion Bridge 
Replacement design-build project in Clarendon and Orangeburg Counties. The purpose of this meeting will be to 
gather information on design-build industry’s interest in the project and to improve the design-build industry’s 
understanding of the project requirements.  SCDOT will reserve 60 minutes for this open-forum meeting to be held 
via Microsoft Teams video conferencing.  This meeting is not mandatory and will not have bearing on the potential 
short-listing process.    
 
Anticipated Procurement Type  
 
SCDOT plans to utilize a two-phase design-build selection procedure.  A best value procurement is anticipated 
using a weighted criteria formula.  
 
Anticipated Scope of Work 
 
The SCDOT proposes to replace the existing north and southbound I-95 bridges over Lake Marion. This includes 
replacement of two sets of twin bridges: 4500-foot long "Main" bridges and 360-foot long “Relief” bridges.  A 
two-way shared-use pedestrian and bicycle path will also be incorporated into the project, spanning the lake on 
the western/southbound side of the existing I-95 bridges. The project includes providing accommodations for a 
24” waterline on the bridge.  Demolition of the existing bridges along with the old US 301 bridge to the northwest 
of this project will also be included.  
 
 Microsoft Teams Video Conference Access Information 

 

Microsoft Teams Need help?  

Join the meeting now  
Meeting ID: 225 149 333 966  
Passcode: Dk9N7g  

 
Dial in by phone  
+1 803-529-1369,,921718139# United States, Columbia  
Find a local number  
Phone conference ID: 921 718 139#  
For organizers: Meeting options | Reset dial-in PIN  
 
Any questions regarding this open-forum meeting should be directed to Carmen Wright, Chief Procurement Officer 
for Project Delivery with the South Carolina Department of Transportation by email at WrightCL@scdot.org or at 
955 Park Street, Room 101, Columbia, SC 29201. 
 


